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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Thank you for your continued support and 
involvement in your child's education 
journey. It has been a whirlwind of a term, 
packed with exciting activities and 
memorable events. 
 
Being able to share the outcome of our 
latest Ofsted inspection was an incredibly 
proud moment. We are privileged to be part 
of such an amazing community and we are 
pleased our achievements in supporting 
children with early reading and children 
with additional needs has been recognised 
externally. If you have not yet had chance to 
read the Ofsted report please click on the 
link below:  
Overdale Infant School - Ofsted and Results 
 
Looking ahead our Summer term will be just 
as busy with trips and events such as Sports 
day. We will also be preparing the children 
for transition to the next stage of their 
education and celebrating their 
achievements.  
 

Enjoy the Easter break and we look forward 
to seeing you for a very short first half of our 
Summer term.  
 
Mrs Holmes 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

No More Marking  
Each year children in Year 1 and Year 2 
participate in a writing task from No More 
marking. This task is completed by children 
in over 2000 schools nationally and is 
assessed by teachers in those schools. 
Following the writing task, a report is 
published to show how we compare to 
other schools.  We are delighted once again 
with our results this year. We are above the 
average for all schools in both year groups. 
We were also the highest scoring school 
across our Trust.  

 

    
 
 
 

 

 

 Overall  
Writing 
Age 

Pupil 
Premium 

Not Pupil 
Premium  

Year 1 No More Marking Scores 
All 
schools 

5y 10m 5y 6m 5y 11m  

OIS 6y 3m 6y 11m 6y 2m  
Year 2 No More Marking Scores 

All 
schools 

7y 0m  6y 8m 7y 2m 

OIS 7y 2m 6y 4m 7y 3m 

https://www.overdale-inf.leicester.sch.uk/page/?title=Ofsted+and+Results&pid=25


 

 

Overdale PA  

We would like to say 
thank you to our fabulous 
Overdale PA for enabling the school to 
purchase a brand new slide for the Key 
Stage One playground. Our PA work 
tirelessly to plan and run events to raise 
money for the school throughout the year. 
This is something that has been asked for 
many times over the years by the children. 
The children are loving the new addition to 
the playground. This would not have been 
possible without support from all parents 
through your attendance at PA events and 
donations. We are incredibly grateful.  

 

We are still looking for volunteers for the 
fete. If you would like to get involved and 
support the school by clicking on this link: 
https://doodle.com/sign-up-
sheet/participate/7e707433-bcf6-45bf-
8757-e9eb9b7ac7c0/select 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
Monday 28th April  School reopens for 

the start of the 
Summer term  

Wednesday 30th April Class Photos – In 
school time.  No 
sibling photos 

Friday 2nd May Harry Potter Menu 
Super Soaker Colour 
Dash Day  

Monday 5th May  School closes for 
Bank Holiday Monday  

Friday 23rd May  Year 2 Sleepover  
Last day before the 
May half term 

Monday 2nd June Children return to 
school after the 
break.  

After School Clubs 
Please click the link for more details. 

After School Clubs 

Summer Lunch Time Menu 

Our lunch menus have been updated for 
the summer term.  

Please check out the new menu on our 
website. Overdale Infant School - School dinners 

 

https://doodle.com/sign-up-sheet/participate/7e707433-bcf6-45bf-8757-e9eb9b7ac7c0/select
https://doodle.com/sign-up-sheet/participate/7e707433-bcf6-45bf-8757-e9eb9b7ac7c0/select
https://doodle.com/sign-up-sheet/participate/7e707433-bcf6-45bf-8757-e9eb9b7ac7c0/select
https://www.overdale-inf.leicester.sch.uk/page/?title=School+Clubs&pid=53
https://www.overdale-inf.leicester.sch.uk/page/?title=School+dinners&pid=54

